
 

THE HAWKINS COUNTY CLERK'S OFFICE IN 

ROGERSVILLE WILL BE CLOSED JUNE 8TH - 

19TH FOR RENOVATIONS.  THE CHURCH 

HILL OFFICE IS A FULL SERVICE OFFICE 

AND WILL REMAIN OPEN TO SERVE YOU 

DURING THIS TIME.  IF YOU NEED 

ASSISTANCE DURING THE RENOVATIONS, 

PLEASE CALL THE CHURCH HILL OFFICE 

AT 423-357-3361, MONDAY THRU FRIDAY     

8 A.M. TO 4 P.M. OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

AT...  www.hawkinscountyclerk.com  FOR 

ONLINE RENEWAL SERVICES.  WE ARE 

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS 

MAY CAUSE...   THANK YOU!!! 


